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Editor’s Note 
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Abstract 

We are happy to publish our third issue of the Journal of Regional Medical Campuses. The response we have 
received has been excellent, both in numbers and quality of submissions. Our editorial board continues to 
meet regularly to discuss suggestions from our readers and future plans. Please continue to pass the word of 
our journal to your colleagues on our regional campuses.  

I would like to acknowledge the article “Lessons learned through a partnership with Marshallese faith-based 
organizations to screen for hypertension and diabetes” by Dr. Pearl McElfish from the University of Arkansas 
for Medical Sciences Northwest Regional Campus. The program she describes was the winner of the 2017 
AAMC Regional Medical Campus Star of Community Achievement Award. This award was presented at the 
GRMC Spring meeting in Washington, DC.   


